
 

 Work Alert Notification 

 

Dear Members of the UAlbany Community, 

Please be advised of the following work alert occurring on Saturday April 27th from 5:00 

AM – 12:00 PM at the University podium entry plaza between Fine Arts and Arts & 

Sciences. This work is necessary to support the Podium Concrete rehabilitation. During 

this time work may result in sealant odor and redirect of podium deck access. 

Work is expected to begin on Saturday, April 27, 2024 at 5:00 AM and is expected to be 

completed by Thursday, April 25, 2024 at 12:00 PM 

If you have any questions or concerns regarding this work, please contact the project manager 

Nick Bennett- Njbennett@albany.edu 

 

 

 Campus: UPTOWN CAMPUS 

Building(s): Podium Entry Plaza 

Reason for Notification: Concrete sealing 

Estimated Start: Saturday, April 27, 2024, 5:00 AM 

Estimated End: Saturday, April 27, 2024, 5:00 PM 

 

Critical Work Description 

Concrete sealant may cause a smell 
 

Potential Impacts on Surrounding Areas: 

- Change in access / egress  

- Odor-sealant 

 

https://www.albany.edu/facilities


For a listing of all current Project Work Alert Notifications and notable campus projects, please 

view our web page.  

 

We thank you for your continued support and apologize for any inconvenience this work may 

cause as we continue to renovate and upgrade the University.  

1400 Washington Avenue, Albany, NY 12222 

Phone: 518-442-3400  www.albany.edu/facilities 

  

 

 
 
 

https://www.albany.edu/facilities/
https://www.albany.edu/facilities

